Parking Information: Kellogg Hedge Fund Conference

August 14 and 15, 2006



Participants driving to the Allen Center on Aug 14th will be able to park directly in the Allen Center Parking Lot after 4pm, Aug 14th without the need of a parking permit. However, a parking permit is required for parking on Aug 15th, and parking on the 15th will be in the South Beach Lot, located by the Theatre & Interpretation Center & Marjorie Ward Marshall Dance Center. This lot is noted in shaded red with 3 black dots inside the box in the lower right portion of the map. See below:
http://www.kellogg.northwestern.edu/execed/images/evanston_campus_map.pdf
Parking permits for Aug 15th will be available at the Allen Center front desk upon your arrival on Aug 14th. Parking permits will include shuttle service to and from the parking lot.
If you are only arriving on the 15th of August and would like us to mail a parking pass directly to you, please email hedgefundconference@kellogg.northwestern.edu with your mailing address by Aug 7, 2006. Otherwise, to obtain a parking pass on Aug 15th, participants should pull up to the front of the Allen Center, come in and see a front desk staff for the parking pass and directions to the lot. Parking permits will include shuttle service to and from the parking lot. There is a phone located in the northwest corner of the lot.

For those staying at the Hotel Orrington, parking will be available at the hotel, and we will provide bus transportation to and from the Allen Center.

